



UNION OF THE BALTIC CITIES COMMISSION ON LOCAL SAFETY

Gdansk, June 21, 2012

Dear UBC Friends,

Hereby the Commission on Local Safety, would like to invite all members of the Union of the Baltic Cities to our next meeting in Poland.

The 6^{th} meeting of the Commission on Local Safety will take place in Gdansk on 6-7 of September 2012. Our meeting is part of the 3^{rd} Congress of Active Mobility. Commission on Local Safety cooperates with the organizers to prepare meeting about European experience in safety cycling. We are planning a lot of thematic panels and speeches, such as experience in promotion of environment friendly transport, new forms of active spending leisure time and planning of friendly transport.

Furthermore during the 3rd Congress of Active Mobility, the chairman of the Local Safety Commission for subsequent years will be elected in closed session.

Detailed information (final agenda, practical info, etc) will be distributed by the end of July 2012. The contact person from Gdansk to assist you with the organization is Czeslaw Dwojak, the secretary of the Commission on Local Safety (ubc@strazmiejska.gda.pl, ph. +48 508 037 263).

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Commission on Local Safety Chairman

Leszek Walczak